

Diocese of St. Edmundsbury & Ipswich

Monica Twaits montwaits@talktalk.net 01473 623194

&

Beryl Mee beryl.mee@virginmedia.com 01473 413534 1st December 2018

Dear Branch Leaders and all members of Mothers Union

Thy Kingdom Come at Coventry Cathedral 31st May 2019

We are planning a coach to attend a special service at Coventry Cathedral and we hope you will all attend so that we can make this a happy and meaningful occasion. Mary Sumner House are arranging a service to celebrate the Global wave of Prayer for evangelisation.

Archbishop Justin Welby is supporting this wave of prayer.

If you have never been on one of our outings we would like you to try it. Our outings are full of fun, faith and fellowship. We are unable to give an actual price but think it will cost £24 per head based on 30 people. However, if we can fill the coach it will be £16.00 per person. We need to know by 14th January as the coach company already have 2 coaches booked for that date and they only have 3 coaches.

The coach will pick up from Felixstowe. Martlesham, Ipswich(Tesco at Copdock), Needham Market and Bury St Edmunds (Sainsbury).

Please give this some considered attention and let us know as soon as possible. The Mothers Union theme for next year is Listen, Observe and Act with God.

With love and prayers

Monica and Beryl